
The Santa Clara County Historical and 

Genealogical Society presents:  
 

GETTING  STARTED 

WITH GENEALOGY 
 

 

 

The SCCH&GS is once again offering classes for individuals interested in 

genealogy. The seminars are free and are geared to the new genealogist or 

someone who needs to refresh their basic research skills. Each seminar is 

structured as an individual session. You may attend one or more sessions as 

your schedule permits.   

 
 

Getting Started 
Class will be taught by Pam Fujii and Dave McCready 

 

Thursday, September 14, 2017, 1:00 - 4:30 pm 

Registration Closes: September 12, 2017 
 

Learn the basics of starting your genealogy research. This class 

will help you discover what documents you have, what 

documents you need and what to do with the information you 

have found.  You will learn what is available from vital records, 

as well as other kinds of records. We will explain Family Groups Sheets and 

Pedigree Charts and show you how to get started in filling them out. We will also 

give you an introduction to sourcing your information.  
 

LOCATION: Redwood Room Located on the 1
st
 floor in the Santa Clara Central Park Library, 2635 

Homestead Road, Santa Clara.  

  

REGISTRATION: All classes are FREE, but you must pre-register.   

No WALK-INS WILL BE ALLOWED.   

 

To learn more or to register for a class visit us at www.scchgs.org.  

 

http://www.scchgs.org/

